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Newsletter Friday 14th January 2022 

We have a brand new menu starting next week for children having a school lunch – check page 2 of the 
newsletter or Weduc to see the menu options. There is also a special Census Day Menu for Thursday 20th. 

Celebrations! 
 
 
Congratulations to the children nominated for 
Allstars awards this week: 
Be determined 
Divyansh 
Be kind and caring 
Ruby; Sofia; Sara; Felicity 
Be independent 
Gianna 
Reach high 
Sebastian; Rori 
 
Attendance award  
This week the attendance trophy went to the 
Squirrel class with an attendance of 97.9%  

WELL DONE SQUIRRELS! 

          
Rainbow Reading Awards 
Congratulations to the following children who 
received reading awards this week: 
 
Red award for 25 reads 
EYFS: Max; Millie 
YEAR 1: Tien 
Orange award for 50 reads 
EYFS: Elodie; Millie 
YEAR 1: Ashley; Alice; Tien; Fletcher; Ilya; Sophie  
YEAR 2: Jack 
Yellow award for 75 reads 
EYFS: Lilith 
Green award for 100 reads 
YEAR 2: Kaiden 
Blue award for 125 reads 
YEAR 1: Beth 
YEAR 2: Kaiden; Ben; Molly-Mae 
Indigo for 150 reads 
YEAR 2: Felicity; Kaiden 
Violet for 175 reads 
YEAR 2: Jodie 
 
Gold for 200 reads 
Who will be our first to reach 
gold with 200 reads? Watch this 
space… 
Keep reading everyone! 😊 

School Council  
We are very excited to announce that we 
have begun our own school council! A 
school council is a group of children who 
act as representatives of their classmates 
in discussing school issues.    

 
The school council members will be responsible for 
carrying out the ideas that have been agreed upon in 
meetings, to represent the views of all pupils and also 
to improve our school. 
 
The council will meet with Miss Henson twice a half 
term and they will have two main areas of focus for 
their meetings: fundraising and ways to make school 
more environmentally friendly. 
 
Each class voted for two children to be their school 
council representative with two extra children being 
nominated to act as spokesperson for Hedgehog and 
Squirrel classes.  
Congratulations to the following 
children who now make up our 
school council: 

Owls: Evie and Oscar 
Foxes: Kaiden and Eva 

Badgers: Millie and Jacob 
Woodpeckers: Fletcher and Leon 
Representing Squirrels: Matthias 
Representing Hedgehogs: Alice 

We look forward to sharing ideas and decisions from 

our meetings with you all 😊. 
 
Dates for your diary 
Friday 14th or Monday 17th January 
Travelling Toybox visits 
Thursday 20th January 
Year 2 walk to Charnwood Museum and library 
Please return permission slips as soon as possible  
Monday 24th January 
Flu Immunisations in school 
Monday 7th February 3.30 – 7.00 
Year 2 Parent’s Evening 
Tuesday 8th February 3.30 – 7.00 
Year 1 Parent’s Evening 
Wednesday 9th February 3.30 – 7.00 
EYFS Parent’s Evening  
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New menu starting Monday 17th January 2022 
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